
 
 

 

February 28, 2023 

 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Commissioner Jared S. Chicoine 
New Hampshire Department of Energy 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

 
Re: Notice of Updated Information  

 
Dear Commissioner Chicoine: 

 
This notice is to inform you that as of February 27, 2023, North American Power 

and Gas, LLC has voluntarily relinquished its New York ESCO certification.  Please contact 
me with any questions or concerns at 832-466-4088 or email me at 
Joshua.Christopher@calpine.com.    

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Joshua Christopher 
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